PARTS OF A FRIENDLY LETTER

Label the parts of the friendly letter.

P. O. Box N2020 Nassau, N. P. The Bahamas

29th October 2019

Dear Lily,

How was your mid-term break? Mine was amazing. I think that students should have longer breaks though. It was just too short a break. Students, especially those who are athletes or involved in a number of extra-curricular activities should be given extended mid-term breaks so that they can visit family members, catch up on rest and so that they can complete assignments. I would definitely enjoy that.

Your friend,

Livah

